Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

November 22, 2011
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· This years Christmas Concert unfortunately will not be held at JMH. The theater is booked. The concert is still Dec. 14, but the venue has changed.
· The concert will take place at Ian Baillie Primary School instead. To accommodate the large crowd that we anticipate, we will hold two concerts. One at 10:00 a.m. and the other at 12:30 p.m. Although we will let you choose which concert you would like to attend, it is our hope that the Kindergarten and grade one parents attend the morning performance and the grade two and three parents attend the afternoon performance. I know that some parents will not be able to rearrange their schedules to accommodate this schedule so please choose the concert that works best for you.

· For those parents who pick their child up after school we are asking that you do not allow your child to run down the wheel chair ramp. It is difficult for the duty teacher to keep an eye on these children as well as the children who are loading the busses. The bus drivers have observed the children running down the ramp and in the line of traffic, which posses a serious safety risk to our students. Please observe this practice to ensure the safety of all of our children. 

· For those parents who drop their child off in the morning in the lower parking lot, please remind your child that they must walk up on the walkway and not up the hill. The bus drivers are watching out for the children on the walkway and cannot see the children walking up the hill. 
· There are many items in our Lost and Found. Please take a moment during Parent/Teacher interviews to check the Lost and Found and claim your child’s clothing.

